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Hi folks,

As you should all by now be aware the Government is launching its 30 Hour Free Early Education entitlement for eligible working parents of 3 and 4 year olds this September. In order for us all to make the most of this great opportunity we will have to make a few changes to the way in which we offer funded Early Education Sessions.


Let’s get the big one out of the way first…….as of September 2017 we will be increasing our hourly fee from £4.00 to £4.25. (Before and/or after school rates will rise from £4.50 to £4.75) This is the first time we have increased our prices since we moved here and because of the significantly reduced rates of funding that we will be receiving it is the only option open to us if we want to remain as a viable business.

The way in which we offer the universal 15 hours of free early education for 3 and 4 year olds (and eligible 2 year olds) will stay the same. This entitlement can be accessed completely free of charge across 2 sessions each comprising of 7½ hours. Any additional hours that are required will be charged at our normal hourly rate.

The way in which we offer the extended early education entitlement of 30 hours for eligible working parents is slightly different. This entitlement can be accessed free of charge between the hours of 8.00am and 6.00pm but with a minimum session length of 7½ hours. As much as we would love to be able to offer this entitlement as and when people needed it would leave us with too many unused hours which again would make the service that we provide non-viable.
The other big (but unfortunately necessary) change is that as from September we will no longer be able to provide lunch or supper. For the last year we have been running at a slight loss on the food side of the business and due to the number of additional/alternative foods we are having to offer and the time that the preparation and serving takes we feel that we can no longer offer meals as an option. As of 1st September 2017 the children will need to bring a packed lunch/supper with them; we will ensure that all food is correctly stored and heated up (if necessary) in compliance with the national Food Safety Guidelines. We will continue to provide breakfasts where required at the existing cost of £1 per day.
Very soon we will be renewing all of our contracts taking into account these changes but in the meantime could we please ask again that everyone who hasn’t yet confirmed their hours/days for September please do so before the 1st July so we can get the forms filled in and sent out. If we do not receive confirmation by 1st July then your child’s space could be at risk. We will be sending out a further reminder in a few weeks’ time to all those that are yet to respond.
Well…….that’s about it for this newsletter. We fully appreciate that there is quite a lot to take in and we certainly haven’t made any of these decisions lightly but in order for us to continue to provide our service these changes are absolutely necessary.




Kind regards






Carol & Nik White.
P.S. We know it’s a bit of a rush in the mornings but during this lovely hot weather if it is at all possible for a layer of sun cream to be applied before the children arrive in the morning that would make life significantly easier. 


